[bookmark: _GoBack]Important Notice
Please note the following modifications to the dates of submission for the Invitation to Bid.
Please note that Section 10, Invitation to Propose, is changed as indicated below:

•        Proposals are Due no later than 11/17/16 
•        Review of Proposals, and Invitations for Interview 11/21/16  
•        Interviews begin the week of 11/28/16 
•        Selection notification 12/9/16, and request for Purchase and Sale Agreement

These changes will accommodate unanticipated scheduling conflicts and will enable travel for interviews immediately after the Thanksgiving Holiday. We appreciate everyone’s patience. For anyone wanting to visit the site, please notify us by email so that we can coordinate access. 

Please provide any initial concept sketches or other graphic representations that will assist in understanding of each proposal prior to 11/17/16.  
 
